
From: Geoff Gilbert 
Sent: 30 August 2007 11: 12 
To: 'Scott McFadzen'; Richard Walker (richard.walker@bilfinger.co.uk) 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Matthew Crosse; Susan Clark; Alastair Richards - TEL; Alastair Richards - TEL 
BBS Summary 150807.xls 

Attachments: BBS Summary 150807.xls 

Scott/Richard 

I have reconciled your two recent proposals as shown on the enclosed spread sheets. Taking things in the round it 
doesn't look like there has been much movement and the systems element looks like a 'smoke and mirrors' exercise. 

Heads up from the contract session this morning is that it has not gone at all well. 

We need settle this this afternoon. 

Regards 

Geoff Gilbert - Project Commercial Director 
TRAM Project 
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